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April 20, 2023

To Whom it May Concern:
On behalf of myself, a 25 year Three Oaks Village resident and Village Council member, I am pleased to offer this letter of support for Three Oaks Downtown Development Authority Main Street Microgrant Application “From Acorns to Oaks”, a mural depicting the history and diversity of the Village of Three Oaks. Through the installation and beautification of Chamberlain Path, it bridges any gap between the downtown business district and a poplar local business. 
I extend my full support to this project as it is in keeping with the Village’s Master Plan by connecting key activity centers in the Village to the downtown with safe and pleasant non-motorized pathways. It would also improve the general appearance and visual amenities in the district while preserving sites with unique features or character, which is also in accordance with the Master Plan.
I understand that this is a competitive process, however, I hope that the project demonstrates the value and feasibility of the application. And while it may focus on our diversities, it will ultimately unite us. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Lois D. Jones
Village Trustee
21 N. Elm Street	P. O. Box 335	Three Oaks, MI  49128
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